
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
   TO: The voters of the Town of Falmouth of the Town of Falmouth: 

 

 Take notice that a public hearing will be held on October 27, 2008 at 7:00 

p.m., at the Falmouth Town Hall, 271 Falmouth Road in Falmouth on the 

following article which will be the subject of a referendum vote on November 4, 

2008. 

 

Article 1:  

Do you favor approving the school administrative   reorganization 

plan prepared by the Falmouth/MSAD # 51 Reorganization 

Planning Committee to reorganize the Town of Falmouth and 

Maine School Administrative District No. 51 into a regional school 

unit, with an effective date of July 1, 2009?  
 

     Ellen Planer, Acting Town Clerk  

     Town of Falmouth 

 

 

 


